From: Stuart Hemsley

To: Korn, Devan F (APA)

Cc: WILDWOODLP@AOL.COM

Subject: APA PROJECT NO. 2021-0251

Date: Monday, November 1, 2021 9:11:18 AM

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown

senders or unexpected emails.

Regards Memo Dated October 27th 2021

Please provide more detail of plans of the Hotel Cambria adjoining our property, the Wildwood on the
Lake. Our summer was long and difficult with little to no regard to our paying guests with work starting at
7am, if not before, 5 days a week during our peak season.

We look forward to receiving this in order that we may move forward understanding exactly what will
happen and when in order that we may minimalize the impact on our property.

Sincerely,

Stuart Hemsley
Resident Manager

Wildwood on the Lake
2135 Saranac Avenue
Lake Placid, NY. 12946

Cell 518 524 4714
Office 518 523 2624
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